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Monday 28th April, 2025 

 
Children’s Job Roles at Nightingale Primary – 

Applications Now Open! 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to let you know that children have once again been welcomed to apply for 
a range of job roles within our school. These opportunities help build a sense of 
community, responsibility and teamwork, and replicate the experience of applying for a 
real-life job. 
 
Applications close on Friday 2nd May, so please do encourage and support your child in 
completing their application. Thank you for helping us continue to make Nightingale 
Primary a positive and inclusive environment for all where everyone gets the opportunity 
to make a positive contribution to their community.  
 
Good luck to all our applicants! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Hannah Beckett  
Headteacher  
 


